
Hi there 
 
I’d like to put forward my support for making the labelling of palm oil in Australia mandatory. At the 
moment the destruction of forests for palm oil plantations in Asia is driving orang-utans into extinction. 
They could become extinct in the wild as soon as 2013. Consumers need to be given the choice of 
whether or they want to buy products that use palm oil or not, and this is only possible if palm oil is 
labelled, rather than listed as vegetable oil. Please give the consumers the choice and orang-utans a 
chance. The alternative is too sad to contemplate.  
 
Thanks 
 
Danielle Baird 
 


